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Erratum

Vol. 65, No. 26
In the report, “Notes from The Field: Ebola Virus Disease 

Cluster — Northern Sierra Leone, January 2016,” the name of 
a member of The Interagency Investigation Team was incorrect 
and should have read as follows: “Matthew Cotten, PhD, 
Wellcome Trust Sanger Institute, United Kingdom.”
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http://www.cdc.gov/mmwr/volumes/65/wr/pdfs/mm6526.pdf
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